BCHS Board Report
February 2023

· Spring Semester Focus:
1) Academics- building a system for intervention, curriculum/ assessment work
2) Attendance- decreasing tardies, increasing family communication & assistance
3) Engagement- organizing more opportunities, establishing procedures

· Academics:
· Our grants team coordinated a districtwide family engagement night, “Berea Has Heart”, on Tuesday, Feb. 7th.  Families had the opportunity to participate in teacher conferences, walk-up interviews with local employers, dinner was provided, along with free haircuts and various community resources.  BCHS JAG students assisted with the event as well.  
· Our BCHS Academic Team won many awards at the district meet and will compete in the regional competition on February 13th (composition) and February 18th (assessments).  We are hosting these events on campus.
· BCHS FCCLA competed in STAR competitive events and all students qualified for the state competition.  

· Athletics:
· Boys & girls basketball plays in the District Tournament the week of 2/21 at EKU.  The girls play at 6:30 pm and the boys follow at 8:15 pm.
· Senior night for boys basketball was February 7th.  Seniors Canon Cummins, Caleb Judd, and Koty Roberts were recognized, as well as cheerleaders Taylor Gillingham, Carma Rodgers, and Diane Wideman.
· Junior Maddy King, a member of the girls varsity basketball team, was named the Wayne County State farm Classic Player of the Game.
· Berea Swim completed the season with a successful showing at the regional meet, placing 6th overall.  Caleb Campbell made the All Region Team.
· Berea Archery competed in the first ever All A Regional meet last weekend at LCA.  Coach Bingham reports the students have worked hard and continue to show improvement. 
· Varsity Cheer placed 4th in the 22-23 All A State In Game Competition.
· Canon Cummins and Sophie Brewer were named Kentucky.com Players of the Week last week.  
· If you wish to receive weekly athletic updates please email Jerry Bingham @ jerry.bingham@berea.kyschools.us; he sends a weekly email with all events.  

· Upcoming Events:
· The BCHS Travel Club will be offering a trip to New York City next spring.  Anyone interested in attending with the group should contact Mr. Trussell @ roger.trussell@berea.kyschools.us.  

